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28 April 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our Ofsted Inspection has now come to a close and whilst the outcome will remain confidential for 
approximately six weeks as the report is written and moderated, we will of course share the full report 
with you as soon as it is publicly available.  We also intend to hold a meeting in school for our parents 
and carers to give you more detailed feedback and allow you to ask any questions. This is likely to be 
an early evening slot, around 5.00pm. More details to follow. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole school community for coming together to show 
Alderbrook in its best possible light. Our staff are incredibly committed to the school, and work very 
hard to support all students, and I would like to thank them for their continued dedication. The students 
were a credit to you and the school, engaging with the inspection team, studying hard and showing 
their enthusiasm.  Thank you to you, our parents and carers, for completing the parent survey and for 
your well wishes – it means a lot to our staff and we are very grateful for your continued support. 

 

A reminder that school will be closed on Tuesday to all students except those in Years 11, 12 and 13, 
and key worker/vulnerable children, due to industrial action. 

 

Enjoy the long weekend 

 

Best wishes 
 

 
Tom Beveridge 

Headteacher  
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